
	
	Department of
Special Education 


Memo
TO:
Sub-CSE Chairpersons, Special Education Teachers, Social Workers, School Psychologists
FROM: 
Catie Magil, Interim CSE Chairperson
CC:
Deb Sharpe, Director of Special Education; Elaine Griessler, Assistant Director of Special Education, Denise Towne, Transportation Director, CSE Clerks
DATE:
     12/6/2016
RE:
     Completing Transportation Safety Plan Form
This memo outlines the procedures for completing the Transportation Safety Plan form. 

When to Complete the Form:  The Transportation Safety Plan must be completed for students who exhibit significant behavioral and/or management needs on the bus. The behavioral concerns are such that it is necessary to notify transportation staff and to outline the challenging behaviors and preventative strategies so staff can be proactive in addressing them in order to prevent potential bus disruptions and/or safety concerns. 

Who Completes the Form: The Transportation Safety Plan form is completed by the student’s IEP team which includes but is not limited to special education teachers, school psychologists, social workers, teaching aides or assistants, and other staff that can provide information regarding the student’s challenging behaviors.
Student Profile:  The learner characteristics or profile of a student requiring a Transportation Safety Plan will vary.  Generally speaking, a student with a severe developmental (i.e., Autism) or emotional disability who exhibits significant behavioral challenges may require a Transportation Safety Plan. 
Procedure or Steps for Submitting the Form:
1.  Student’s IEP team completes the Transportation Safety Plan form.
2.  Case manager submits form to assigned sub-CSE chairperson and makes photo copy for student file in the building.
3.  Assigned CSE clerk uploads form in the Document Repository of Frontline and files hard copy in the student’s special education file.
4.  Sub-CSE chairperson forwards form to transportation. Transportation staff notifies assigned bus driver and/or bus aide.  

5.  The form may be reviewed at any point in the school year to make modifications or to discontinue based on behavioral data.

